
2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(e) TelstraSaturn

John de Zwart (City Solutions) and Gavin Thomas (TelstraSaturn) spoke to the Board regarding
the current status of the TelstraSaturn rollout in the Board’s area. Telstra has bought out the
Clear network, therefore the rollout is in pause mode while the Clear network is being analysed.
There has also been a change in the Telecommunications Act which allows companies to
wholesale the Telecom network. TelstraSaturn is currently working out its options and a decision
will be made on the rollout. Gavin advised that the current work will be finished, including the
work in Shirley/Mairehau. No more work will be undertaken after that.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


